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Student at UiO

Hi, I am an international PhD student in UiO.
I am very happy about the new language policy in UiO, I have always wanted to take the language couse yet the fee of NOK 15 500 for the Admission 
to Norwegian for Academics (NORA) class was too expensive. Some PhD students were funded by their supervisors yet some students were not. 
Since there is no obligation on sponsoring the language courses, it is difficult for international students to fully contribute to research due to 
language barriers. Some meetings are held in Norwegian while there wasn't language education provided to students.

In additions, it would be nice if external funded PhD students of UiO are included in the new policies.

Ikke besvart

Lastet ned

A committee  led by Professor  Helge Jordheim  has proposed  a new language  policy for the University  of Oslo. You can read more

 

about the work leading  up to the proposal  on this page. 
The deadline  for providing  input is 11 October. All responses  will be published  on www.uio.no.
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My role

Provide your input to the new language policy for UiO

You can upload a document here
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